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Dear T Benseman
Official Information Act request relating to the Great Reset

Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) request, received on 10 August
2021. You requested (numbering added):

“1) What correspondence have you exchanged with Klaus Schwab after reading his book
Covid 19 The Great Reset.

2) what were your comments about his assertion that all of New Zealands taxpayers will

"Own nothing and be happy".

3) how you will implement his plans to carry out mass surveillance upon we the people
using contact tracing technology.

4) How are you planning to explain to people that you are going to ROB them, as "owning
nothing and being happy" obviously includes you STEALING our assets and then
THREATENING US presumably with a military that WE PAID FOR and threatening us

U

to the point the population is too scared of the military to be anything other than "happy"”.

| note that questions 2-4 are seeking views and opinions and are not requests for ‘official
information’, as set out in section 2 of the Act. Therefore, | have decided not to respond to
these parts of your request.

On 23 November 2020, the Office of the Prime Minister received a copy of the book “The
Great Reset’ from Professor Klaus Schwab. The Office sent an acknowledgment email on
24 November 2020.

On 3 February 2021, the Office of the Prime Minister received a copy of the book “Stakeholder
Capitalism” from Professor Schwab. The Office sent an acknowledgment letter on 9 February
2021.

The correspondence set out above is the only correspondence identified with Professor
Schwab since the receipt of his book “The Great Reseft’.

You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to investigate and review my decision under section
28(3) of the Act.

Yours sincerely

Raj Nahna
Chief of Staff
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